07.04.2025

VSUJ (RPA of the Ministry of Justice of Russia) together with the Russian-African Network
University (RAFU) invites you to take part in a judicial internship in the Kingdom
of Morocco from June 12 to 20, 2025.

The official program includes a visit to the Ministry of Justice of the Kingdom of Morocco, a visit
to the Association of Notaries and Notary Offices, the Bar Association, and the Faculty of Law
of the University of Hassan the Second of Casablanca.

An extensive cultural program invites you on a fascinating journey through Morocco. You will be able
to visit such cities as Rabat, Casablanca, Marrakech, and Agadir.

There will be organized excursions to the desert, visiting the oases of Merzouga, nomadic
settlements, Hamliya village, and Mifiss mines. A trip to the Dades Gorge, Erfoud, and Ouarzazate

is also planned.

The cost of the whole trip to Morocco with payment for accommodation and meals, organization of air
flights, with the provision of transfers throughout the route, provision of interpreters at official
meetings, service of Russian-speaking guides, and payment for entrance tickets is 175,000 rubles.

Applications are accepted by e-mail to Linie93@mail.ru until April 07, 2025.
Additional information on the program can be obtained by phone number: +7 966 116 16 09.



